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EXAMINATION NOTICE FOR STUDENTS 

 

1. This is an information to all the students of Government Aizawl College that MZU-Under Graduate 

Examination is scheduled to be held at Mualpui Campus for all Semesters from 15th May - 7th June, 

2023 during 10:00 AM- 1:00 PM every day. 
  

2. All students are informed to be seated in their allotted room 20 minutes prior to the commencement 

of examination (i.e 9:40 AM). 
 

3. Students are instructed to bring their own pens, pencils, erasers etc. and are advised not to borrow 

from others. 
 

4. All students should wear College T-Shirt on Wednesday, failing which they will be fined Rs.100/- 
 

5. All students should carry Admit Card & College ID during examination, in case of failure to 

produce such Cards, students may be issued Temporary Admit Card/College ID on payment of 

Rs.100/- from the Examination Committee. 
 

6. All students are informed to write their University Roll No. and Registration No. clearly and correctly 

to the space provided in Answer Scripts (Students who are yet to get Registration No. may write 

“A/F”). 

For Example:  2202BA001 

              2202BCOM001 
 

7. Students should write answers to Section-B (Short Answers) in the space provided only for Short 

Answers. 
 

8. Students should not tear off any page from the Question- cum- Answer Booklet. 
 

9. All students are informed to collect the Student’s Copy of Question Paper from the Invigilator on 

Duty, after submission of his/her Question-cum-Answer Booklet and before leaving the 

Examination Hall. 
 

Use of Mobile Phone, Tablet or any other electronic devices inside the Examination Hall is strictly 
prohibited unless specifically instructed in the Question Paper for some Subjects. Any kind of malpractices 
and discrepancies will be seriously dealt with. 

 

              Sd/-LALBIAKZUALA 
                                                                       Principal 

                         Govt. Aizawl College 
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